
Ringway Primary School 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to start by welcoming everyone back to school. I hope you all had a lovely summer, 
we have enjoyed hearing about what the children have been getting up to. Everyone looks very 
smart and eager to start their school year at Ringway.  
 
As always, we will keep you updated with what is planned in school during the first half term.  
Please make a note of important dates for your diary. Although we do try and keep you all 
updated throughout the year it is useful if you have the relevant dates at home as well.  
 
Your child’s topic information is printed  on the back which gives an overview of what they will 
be doing over the first half term.  
 
 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning  
 
 
 
 
 
We are taking part in 
Macmillan’s annual fundraising 
event this year.  
 
This will be held on Thursday 
26th September in the school 
hall 2.00—3.20pm. Everyone is 
welcome!  
 
We would be grateful for raffle 
prize donations from w/c 16th 
September.  
 
We will also require cake 
donations which should be 
brought in on the day. 
 
All money raised will be donated 
to Macmillan. We look forward 
to seeing you there.  
 

 

 Dates for your diary 
 
Year 3 will be swimming every 
Tuesday for the first term.  
 
 
 
 
Thursday 19th September—
Year 3 trip to the Hancock 
Museum.  
 
 
 
 
Thursday 26th September—
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
2.00-3.20pm. 
 
 
 
 
W/C 7th October—Harvest 
Week. 
 
 
 
Wednesday 23rd October—
Open day— Golden Years. 
 
 
Thursday 24th October—
Individual/family photos.  
 
Friday 25th October—School 
finishes for half term 
 
 

Reward System 
 
We are starting the new school 
year with a new reward system.  
 
Every pupil will be given a 
reward chart. Children will be 
awarded a stamp on their chart 
for achievements they have 
made throughout the term. 
This could be for good work, 
kind behaviour, doing the right 
thing, having good manners or 
being a good friend. The list is 
endless.  
 
Once they have been awarded 
10 stamps then they will choose 
a prize from a goody box. They 
will continue to be awarded 
stamps and given a prize for 
every 10 stamps achieved. The 
children are working towards 
silver and gold awards and 
extra special prizes will be 
given to those that achieve 
these awards.  
 
The reward system will start 
again at the beginning of each 
term.  
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